
Parent and Friends Association

Dear Parents/Carers

On Monday 18 November, Eco Club and the PFA will be running a 
second-hand book sale at school.

All books will be priced at only 50p each, and all proceeds will go 
to the PFA for future events and activities!

This event will take place on the KS2 playground from 3.20pm 
onwards.

Thank you for your continued support.

PFA and Eco Club


